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Friday 12* October

This week in Nursery and Reception we have been reading our topic book ‘What I like about me!” We have
been continuing to talk about our similarities and differences and what we like about ourselves and other

people.

Thank you for all of your donations on Wednesday for non-uniform day in aid of Mind. So far we have raised
£435.19 without guess the bear name donations. The Reception children had an assembly on Wednesday
with Miss. Duffy all about our mental health and our feelings. We talked with the children in our groups
about our emotions and what we can do to make ourselves (and others) feel better.

Reception and Nursery children need to practice taking their shoes on and off for when changing into their
waterproof coats and trousers in bad weather/Forest school. Can we ask that children wear appropriate
shoes i.e. Velcro, until they are able to tie their own shoe laces.

Notice Board/Dates for your Diary
TOPIC — All About Me

» Thank you for all of your comments on Class Dojo! Class Dojo is great for any comments about the
children’s behaviour or achievements however if you have a question or a query, please come and speak to a
member of the Foundation Unit.

» Next Uniform shop will be held on the 5™ November from 3pm-3.30pm, only card payments are accepted.

» The Macmillan coffee morning raised a massive £422.93, thank you for all of your generous donations.

At Home Child Voice

Ideas to help at home —

Tilly- “I'm moving like a bear”
Reception homework — complete the feelings chart and ‘
counting animals activity. Nicholas- “I love Forest school, we had

waffles!”

Encourage your child to practise writing their name

Encourage your child to practise getting themselves dressed MOﬂique' “'m Cleanlﬂg the baby and
and undressed. putting a nappy on her”

Encourage children to listen for the initial sounds in words. .
: f Jacob- “Look! I'm counting my steps”

Next week our number of the week is; 2

General Reminders

Please do not bring toys into school, we do not want any of the toys to get lost/broken.

Please remember to bring in a waterproof coat and wellies (these can stay at school) everyday
Please remember to write your child’s name in ALL their uniform as we are having lots of lost jumpers and

cardigans but with no names in them.




